Cashion Public Schools

May 1, 2024
Re: End of year medication pickup
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please note, all medications, (controlled and over-the counter meds) must be picked up from your
child’s school office before the last day of school. They must be picked up by a guardian and WILL NOT
BE SENT HOME IN YOUR CHILD’S BACKPACK. All meds remaining on the last day of school will be

destroyed.

Please contact the school nurse if you have questions.
Thank you,

Lori Lukasek, RN
llukasek@cashionps.org

Tausha Nichols, RN
tnichols@cashionps.org
405-433-2614




